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SELECTMEN’S MEETING 
February 15, 2018 

Town Offices 
 

Present:  Chairman Hidden, Selectmen Gray & Poirier 
Town Administrator Darlene McWhirter 

 
 

Chairman Hidden called the Selectmen’s meeting to order at 7:01pm 
 
Police Chief Littlefield introduced Patrolman Mark Ciarfella as Tamworth’s newest full time officer. 
 
Fire Chief Colcord presented agreements for the mold clean up at the Town House.  Chairman Hidden 
made a motion to sign and accept the Service Master agreement not to exceed $15,138.47, Armstrong 
Duct, Vent, Hearth & Home agreement not to exceed $3,410 and Atlantic Environmental Contractors 
agreement not to exceed $3,050.  The motion was seconded by Selectman Gray and passed 
unanimously. 
 
David Little requested that the Board reconsider putting back the warrant article that reads “To 
transact any other business that may legally come before the meeting” from the 2018 warrant. This 
was removed on the advice of town counsel. 
 
At 7:10pm, Chairman Hidden made a motion to enter into a non-public session under RSA 91 A: 3 II 
(a) & (c).  Motion seconded by Selectman Gray and passed by roll call vote.  Hidden Y, Gray Y & 
Poirier 
 
Motion made by Chairman Hidden to reopen the regular session at 7:50pm.  Motion seconded by 
Selectman Gray and passed unanimously. 
 
At 7:51pm, Chairman Hidden made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  The motion was seconded by 
Selectman Gray and passed unanimously. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Darlene McWhirter 
Town Administrator 
 
 
____________________                            _________________________          _______________________ 
James Hidden          Steve Gray           Daniel Poirier 


